
  

  
 

Spectrex Flame & Gas Detection   
6021 Innovation Boulevard   
Shakopee, MN  55379-9795   

 United States    
March 16th, 2021    

 

Notice of Product Obsolescence 
 
This document serves as formal notification that Spectrex is discontinuing production of the 
FS-1300 Single IR Flame Simulator with immediate effect.  
 
Affected Product Replacement Product 

Model Number Description Model Number Description 

FS-1300 Single IR Flame Simulator FS-1100 IR3 Flame Simulator 

 
The FS-1100 Flame Simulator serves as a functional replacement for the discontinued model. 
The FS-1100 is to be used to activate 40/40R Single IR Flame detectors in addition to its use 
for activating 40/40I and 40/40UFI IR3 detectors. 
Any FS-1300 models requiring replacement under warranty will be replaced by the FS-1100 
model.  

 
We appreciate your understanding and assistance in helping us minimize the impact of this 
product discontinuation on your company.  We look forward to continuing to support your 
company's flame and gas detection requirements in the years to come.  If you have any 
questions with respect to this notice, please contact your local Spectrex representative. 
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